
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers,  

In our class we will be using an online homework system that is based 
on the Australian Curriculum. You can read about it at 

www.HomeworkHound.com.au 

Each week, your student will be asked to log-in and complete a 
series of questions.  

Homework Hound automatically saves your student's answers so that they can choose 
whether they wish to complete the entire series of questions in one sitting or complete them 
across a few days. 

Each week, you have the option of receiving a report on your child's progress that displays 
your student's areas of strength as well as those areas that require further development.  

Homework Hound offers parents the chance to receive weekly hints and tips that show you 
how you can help your child at home develop these skill sets.  

It also includes a reward module that we encourage you to use at home. You can provide 
incentives for your child to complete homework. Your teachers are providing them at school 
but you might like to add rewards for your child to work towards. You will be emailed a list of 
suggested awards suitable for home. 

Homework Hound also encourages cross curricular activities recognising strengths that may 
exist in other areas of the curriculum including the arts, science, interpersonal skills and more.   

Your student has received a card featuring their name and password to access Homework 
Hound. Simply follow the instructions on the card to log-in and get started.  

Kind regards, 

 

Homework Hound 

  Yes, please. I'd like to receive reports on my child's progress.  

 My child's name is _________________________________ 

 Please add my email address as follows: 

 _________________________________________________
  


